
 

 
 

2017 National Baby Food 

Festival  

Baby Photo Contest 
 

Is your baby the cutest baby in all of West Michigan?  
 

 Bring in, or mail a current photo of your pride and joy to Huntington Bank – Baby Photo Contest, 

2 West Main Street, Fremont, MI 49412. Please enclose a self addressed stamped envelope if 

you would like your photo returned. Please no photos larger than 5 X 7.   

 Two winners will be crowned, Prince and  Princess of the 2017 National Baby Food Festival.   

 Winners must be available on Thursday, July 20th at 7:45 pm for the 2017 NBFF Prince and 

Princess Crowning at the Veterans Memorial Park Amphitheatre, and to participate in the Grand 

Parade on Saturday July 22nd.  

 Winners will be notified prior to the announcement.   

 Entries must be received by July 7, 2017.   

 Children born after July 1, 2015 are eligible. 

 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * ENTRY FORM * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

Name of Parent(s) / Guardian: ________________________________________________________ 

Name of Child: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 

City: _________________________________ State: ________________ Zip: __________________ 

Phone Number: _____________________________   Age of Child: _________      male / female 

Parents Signature: _______________________________________________________ 
 

I understand that by signing this release, I am granting the National Baby Food Festival, without 
payment to me, the right to use for all promotional, educational, and other purposes to promote the 
National Baby Food Festival, any photo, video, or other reproduction of any representation in which 
my child or myself may appear. 
 
Mail with photo to:  Huntington Bank – Baby Photo Contest, 2 West Main Street, Fremont, MI 49412.  
 


